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GRIMMETT ANNOUNCES NEW SONG SET 

TO RELEASE IN MAY 
PRESS RELEASE 

North Canton, OH— 3/2/2024 — Today at Kent State University at Stark, Julia 

Grimmett announced a new song set to release in May , after a concert featuring 

herself and a few other artists. 

“I’ve been working on this one for quite a while with some amazing people,” she 

said at the event, “It’s something that I’m really proud of. I can’t wait to share it 

with everyone!” 

POSITIVE CUSTOMER IMPACT 

Many people have been speculating when the next song would be released, with 

her last single “Up” having been released in April of 2023, available for streaming 

on all platforms. 

“I love my mom and I am very proud of her for making more music,” said Nala, 

her cat. “Even though it is very annoying I am looking forward to it.” 

THE PRERELEASE FOR HER NEW SONG IS CURRENTLY 

AVAILABILITY 

The prerelease for her new song is currently available to download at  

juliagrimmett/prereleasedownload.com. 

### 

Julia also announced the name of the song, titled “Doomsdate”. She refused to 

elaborate any further, stating, “It is kind of a surprise. I will say I have put a lot of 

love and hard work into it, and I’m very excited to say that there won’t just be a 
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song release, but a music video to go along with it.” Julia’s last music video was 

for her song “Lost in the Sky” and currently has over 1.1k views on YouTube. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

Julia Grimmett 

740-575-5424 

julia.j.grimmett@gmail.com 

www.juliagrimmett.com 


